
South Slope/BCSD Elementary PAC 

 

Minutes from: Monday, November 21st, 2016 at 7:00pm 

 

PAC Executive: Beth Leach, Sheri Ekholm 

Parents: Kim and Daniella 

Staff: Margaret Paris  

 

Meeting called to order: 7 pm  

 

Item A) Introduction and Welcome  

 

Item B) Review to accept the minutes - Daniella made a motion to accept the minutes which was 

seconded by Sheri 

 

Item C) Financial Update – Sheri Ekholm  

 

Gaming account: $10,916.83 

Non-gaming: $7710.82 

Fall Neufeld Fundraiser was up around $100 from the Spring Fundraiser, approximate total was $828. 

 

Item D) Review of Outstanding Action Items and Log Updates  

1) Saleema Noon – Janice was not available for update on booking. 

2) Budget for Outdoor Classroom – Beth was to talk with Mrs. Borgenstrom about getting an 

update 

3) Online donations and installments – it was cleared up that this was not an option at this time   

 

Item D): Staff Reports  

 

- Janice and Teresa were not available for the meeting so Margaret presented for them.  

 

1) Principle’s Report  

-Jingle Bell walk and Food Drive was scheduled for December 7th & 9th 

-Pancake Breakfast is scheduled for December 15th 

-Me to We Candygrams will be on sale Dec 5th-9th 

-Report Cards will go out on December 2nd 

-There are plans to reconfigure the Computer Lab and a proposal for funds will be coming. 

        

2) Head Teacher’s Report 

-Stream of Dreams, will be organized for May 2017, looking for funds from the PAC to cover $5 

per student (more information will be coming) 

-There has been contact from an organization interested in bringing Netball instruction for 

Grades 4-7. 

-The Christmas Concert is scheduled for Tuesday, December 13th at 6:30 pm 

-There will be caroling in the gym during the last week before the Christmas Break 

 

 

 



3) Vice-Principal’s Report 

-Board is looking to upgrade the Visual PA/Emergency Alerting System for the Deaf and Hard of 

Hearing 

-BCSD is doing the IEP writing, Parent Meetings, and Report Card Writing 

 

Item E): Fundraising  

1) Neufeld Farms fundraiser – Orders were delivered November 19th, everything went smoothly   

2) Decision was made not to have a Subway lunch again until after Christmas.  

 

Item F): New Business  

1) There was a discussion on bringing in a presentation from either Science World or the 

Vancouver Aquarium. It was felt that a ½ hour presentation from Science World would work 

best for our Students. Beth put forward a motion for $600 to be budgeted for the presentation 

and it was seconded by Kim and passed unanimously. 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:50 pm  

 


